Request from Pambula Show for Flyball comp.

A request has been received, from the Pambula Show Secretary, to see if there is any interest in a Club taking on the Pambula Show in January each year for a Flyball comp. 

The Show is held on the second Saturday in January each year - so in 2015 will be 10th January. 

Normal Show Society deal - they get all entry money and will meet all costs.

If any club is interested in taking this on please contact Brian Lindsay for details

lindsaysdogs@bigpond.com
